
Board Meeting August 2019 
 
Ms. Wendeln and Mrs. Erdman have finalized mass schedule changes. Students who need 
schedule changes will be made on a student by student basis. 
 
All transcripts and schedules have been reviewed and every student are in classes to put them 
on track to graduate. 
 
DHS has 17 dual credit students; 5 juniors and 12 seniors. 4 of these students are participating 
in the Logistics Hub and will take classes in the fall semester and Co-Op with a Northern 
Kentucky business in the Spring. 
 
There are 25 students currently enrolled in the Campbell County Vocational School program in 
the following areas: carpentry, masonry, health science, IT, electrical, and welding. 
 
FAFSA will be hosting a Paying For College 101 for all DHS students on September 12th from 
6:30-7:30. 
 
Hanover College will be visiting DHS at 2:00 on September 19th and Mount Saint Joe will visit 
on October 21st during lunch. 
 


